
From: Mishaan, Jessica
To:
Subject: your public records request
Date: Monday, May 10, 2021 6:36:12 AM

Dear Ms. McAuley,
 
Thank you for your public records request received on May 7, 2021.  The article you sent with your
request references the New Hampshire Attorney General’s Office, therefore the Vermont Attorney
General’s Office would not be the custodian of the records you seek.  If you have not done so
already, please contact the New Hampshire Attorney General’s Office, linked here:
https://www.doj.nh.gov/
 
Thank you,
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal
Office of the Attorney General | General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
109 State Street  Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
p (802) 828-5500
Pronouns: she/her/hers




